
BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 

MEMO 

To: Licensing Services     From:        
Catriona Crelling 

    Tel Ext: 5875 

    Date 07.09.23 

Ref: PR202308-329499     Ref: PR202308-329499

Application for a New Premises Licence 
McDonald’s Restaurants, Unit 7, The Bishop Centre, Bath Road, Taplow SL6 0NY 

I have reviewed this application and can confirm that having taken into consideration the 

promotion of the four licensing objectives, the Buckinghamshire Council Statement of 

Licensing Policy and the Secretary of State Section 182 Guidance the Licensing Authority 

have no objections. 

Yours sincerely 

Catriona Crelling 
Senior Licensing Officer 
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